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Dear Warren Central Wrestling Supporter: 

Warren Central Wrestling takes great pride in our work ethic as well as our success on and off the mat. We 
are one big “wrestling family” which includes wrestlers, parents, fans, alumni and supportive businesses. 
We continue to build on the tradition of excellence established by Warren Central’s 1980 and 2016 IHSAA 
State Championship teams. Last season alone, three Warriors place at IHSAA Individual State and the 
team earned the honor of IHSWCA Dual Team State Runner ups.  We are very proud of our student-
athletes and look forward to helping them continue to grow as citizens, students and athletes.  

Off-season opportunities are an important part of helping our student-athletes develop. The Warren Central 
Wrestling coaching staff will be taking a team to Orlando, Florida to compete in the AAU Scholastic Disney 
Duals tournament. The tournament begins on June 24th and concludes on June 27th.  This prestigious 
event is attended by some of the best programs in the nation. Our goal is to make this opportunity 
available to as many of our wrestlers as possible. We don’t want to let money stand in the way of an 
experience of a life time.  The total trip cost for each wrestler is $500.  Our wrestlers have been working 
hard to earn money to help pay for their portion of the trip but your donation to a specific wrester or the 
team would be greatly appreciated. 
 
Sponsors will be listed on our team shirts that are being created specifically for this event as well as listed 
on our website.  We will also promote your business to our email list of over 500 eastside families and 
express our appreciation on social media via Facebook, Twitter, Instagram using videos and posts.   
 

How to Donate 

Online (Credit card, Paypal): www.WarrenWrestlingAcademy.com/Donation 

 Please note “Disney Duals 2021” in the comment section and include the wrestler’s name if your 
donation is for a specific wrestler’s account. 

Checks: Checks should be made out to Warren Wrestling Academy or WWA  

 Please note “Disney Duals 2021 – Wrestler’s Name” in the memo. 

 Mail to – Warren Wrestling Academy – 7715 E 10th Street.  

Thank you for your consideration.  If you have questions about the trip or donating to our program as a 
whole, please contact me at mmorgan4@warren.k12.in.us or 317-534-7393. Thank you in advance for 
your support!  

Regards, 

Mike Morgan 

Head Wrestling Coach 

Warren Central High School 
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